From: Alison Woskett

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Propose change to cod of conduct for Doctors
Date: Monday, 30 July 2018 9:04:20 PM

Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing this email in support of the wording of the 2009 version of the code for Doctors to remain as is &

not be changed.

Any changes to restrict the freedom of doctors to debate merits of medical treatment does not sound wise, safe
or sensible.

Good medical practise should always be the goal surely?

Sincerely

Alison Woskett
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